
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 10/30/2015 3:39:24 PM

Subject: RE: background

I just sent bullets that answer these questions.  Sorry for the delay, but I was working on it.
 
From: Godfrey, Rob 

Sent: Friday, October 30, 2015 3:33 PM

To: Adams, Chaney; Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: FW: background
 
Becca – guidance?
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
 
From: Adcox, Seanna M. [mailto:SAdcox@ap.org] 

Sent: Friday, October 30, 2015 3:32 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: RE: background
 
I’d rather not write “infrastructure” if I can help it. Does this mean roads and bridges only, or what other types of 
infrastructure? Any specifics you can give me on what the National Guard is needed for in Columbia and Clarendon 
County? (I don’t mean road names, but what kinds of things they’ll be doing.)
 
From: Godfrey, Rob [mailto:RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Friday, October 30, 2015 3:21 PM

To: Adcox, Seanna M.

Subject: background
 
Today, Governor Haley issued Executive Order 2015-28, placing certain National Guard personnel on state active duty 
to help local governments make emergency repairs to infrastructure due to flood damage.

The information contained in this communication is intended for the use

of the designated recipients named above. If the reader of this 

communication is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified

that you have received this communication in error, and that any review,

dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly

prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 

notify The Associated Press immediately by telephone at +1-212-621-1898 

and delete this email. Thank you.
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